Pana High School
Report to the Board of Education

August 2025
e 9" Grade 96
e 10" Grade 115
e 11" Grade 94
e 12" Grade 100
e Total 405

The High School is in good shape. The refinished gym floor and the concrete in front of
the building look great. The custodians have done a fantastic job getting the building
ready for the school year.

The high school is fully staffed to start the year for the first time in 5 years!
The first two days went well.

e Schedule handout and parking pass procedures on the first day were changed
this year to be much more efficient. Students were able to get their schedules
and be in class on time.

e Parking and traffic procedures are in place and parents are learning the routine.

e Chromebook handout took place on the first day with just a few hiccups.

e There were some issues with Lumen that we were able to work through.

We scheduled class meetings for Chief Bland to speak with our students. Those
meetings are happening this week.

Open House at the High School will be August 21st from 5:00-6:00 pm.

Update on the cell phone policy.

Be a Part of the PRIDE!
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PHS will become a community of learners who consistently promote and
support individual growth and empower productive citizens.
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